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PEXA Group Chief Financial Officer  

PEXA Group Ltd (ASX:PXA) (PEXA or the Company) today announces that Group Chief Financial Officer 
(CFO), Mr Scott Butterworth, will step down as CFO effective 31 July 2025 to pursue other opportunities.  
Mr Butterworth will remain with the Company in an advisory capacity until 30 September. 

The Board thanked Mr Butterworth for his contribution to the Company, in various capacities, since joining 
in November 2021 and wished him well for his future endeavours.  

PEXA has commenced a formal search process to recruit a new CFO. 

Effective 1 August, the Company’s Deputy CFO Ms Liz Warrell will assume the role of Acting Group Chief 
Financial Officer until a permanent appointment is made.  Ms Warrell was appointed Deputy CFO of PEXA 
in July 2023, bringing with her significant industry and corporate experience in senior financial roles.   

This release was authorised by the Board of PEXA Group Limited. 

 

-Ends- 

For more information, please contact: 

Investors      Media  
Lisa Newns-Smith     Clare Gill 
M: +61 405 670 981     M: +61 467 284 154 
E: investors@pexa.com.au    E: corporateaffairs@pexa.com.au 
 

About PEXA 

PEXA (Property Exchange Australia) is a world-leading, digital property exchange and data insights 
business, listed on the Australian Stock Exchange. Since 2013, PEXA has facilitated more than 20 million 
property settlements, and today, 90% of all property transfer settlements in Australia are processed on 
the PEXA platform. In 2022 PEXA launched its refinancing capability in the UK. 
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